
April 10th: Tuition Due
April 13th: Picture Day
April 19th @ 5 pm: Ticket Sale Begins
April 26th-28th: 55 Hour Re-enrollment
April 27th: Company Interest Meeting
May 9th & 10th: Recital Dress Rehearsal
May 11th: Recital Day! 
May 13th-18th: Surprise Teacher Week
May 20th: Mini Company Auditions
May 21st: Jr and Sr Company Auditions
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Verse of the month
Commit  everyth ing you do  to  the  Lord .

Trust  H im and He wi l l  he lp  you .

Important Dates
General Reminders

No parents in the classroom
Please send your child with a water bottle (no
other drinks) 
Hair needs to be up for all class
No street shoes in the studio
Send your child to the restroom before class

We can can't wait to dance the summer away with your
children! Summer enrollments are now open! 

Spaces are VERY limited. 
Be sure to grab a space before it's too late. 

Picture Day and Recital
Picture Day is held at Studio 55 on April 13th. 

 Please note, there will be NO Saturday
classes on Picture Day, April 13th. 

We have released our
recital run downs for our
11:00 am, 2:30 pm & 6 pm
shows. These run downs
show you what show and
what dress rehearsal your

child will be in. Both
dress rehearsal and

recital will be held at
Western High School in

Parma. Check that out on
our website under

"Recital 2024" or scan the
QR code below. 

*Schedules are 
subject to change

Check out our “Search My Dancer” system! Click the “Search
My Dancer” button on the Recital page of our website. The
password is dance55 (please do not share this password).
Then, search your dancer’s name to find all of their recital

information! 

Psa lm 37 :5



Send us an email or stop by the front desk to
place your order for recital shirts! All orders

must be in by  April 17th. Shirts will arrive
before the recital.

$20.00, Sizes YXS-YXL, AXS-A3XL
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Attendance Matters! 
January-May is a very important time in your

student's classes! Dancers will spend class
time learning and perfecting their recital
dances. If students are not in class, it will
make it very difficult for them and their

classmates to learn their dances. Consistent
absences that affect the recital dance will

result in your dancer needing to take private
lessons or not being able to participate in the

spring recital. 

Don't Forget Dress Code!

Please remember that each class has a specific
dress code that can be viewed on our website. All
items can be purchased through us. Please have
students arrive with their HAIR UP, dressed, and
ready for class. If students are not in dress code,

they will be asked to sit out.. 

Verse of the month
Commit  everyth ing you do  to  the  Lord .

Trust  H im and He wi l l  he lp  you .

Psa lm 37 :5

Recital Videos and T-Shirts!

Scan the QR Code to order your
recital videos! Digital and DVD
options available! 

SURPRISE TEACH E R WEEK!
To celebrate the end of our dance season,
we’re holding one more week of dance
after the recital,  May 13th-18th !  Except
during this week, your dancer will  have a
surprise teacher come to teach a surprise
style!

It’s a playful way to shake things up for
our last week!

How does it work? 
All you have to do is show up to
your dancers’ regular class!
Dancers can wear their regular
dance wear. 

Is it required? 
No, participating in this week is not
required but we highly encourage
your dancer to attend to finish off
the dance season!


